
 
 

 
 
 
 
 NOTICE OF CANCELLATION 
 
 
 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the regular meeting of the Teen Council of the 
City of Moorpark to be held on Wednesday, May 5, 2021, commencing at 5:00 p.m. via 
a teleconference from separate locations, is hereby cancelled.  

 
The next regularly scheduled meeting of the Teen Council of the City of 

Moorpark will be held on June 2, 2021 at 5:00 p.m. A special meeting is 
anticipated to be held on May 12, 2021, at 5:00 p.m. via a teleconference from 
separate locations. See website for further information.    
 
 
 
Dated: May 3, 2021 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

  


